
Conference on Sensor and photonic technologies 
for the industry

 

The Ministry of Entrepreneurship and Technology in cooperation with the Working 
Groups for national smart specialisations - NSS 13 Photonics and NSS 9 Sensors 
(including biosensors) and smart sensor networks organizes a conference entitled 
„Sensor and photonic technologies for the industry”, combined with the presentation 
of the achievements of Polish companies in the creation and development of fiber 
optic photonics.

The idea behind the event is to present the offer of ready-made photonic and sensor 
products dedicated to the industry. Polish entrepreneurs from above industries will 
present ready-made or almost-ready products to potential interested parties (TRL 8-9) 
and visualize the implementation process as well as the purchase and sales process. 
During the event, about 15 presentations of individual companies are planned.

The conference will be held on March 19, 2019 at the headquarters of the Ministry of 
Entrepreneurship and Technology (Plac Trzech Krzyży 3/5, Warsaw)

The conference is closed, participation is possible after receiving the 
invitation from the organizer and confirmation of registration.


